
  

On behalf of the 
participants, families, 
coaches, Board of 
Directors and supporters 
of The First Tee of 
Monmouth and Ocean, we 
wish to deeply thank Craig 
and Joy Kowalski and the 
entire Kowalski family for 
their support of The First 
Tee’s Freehold YMCA 
Outreach program via the 
Kennedy E. Kowalski 
Charitable Foundation! 

 

 

Colman Bennett – our Chapter ambassador!  

 

The Freehold Center Street Y kids and their Coaches! 
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           THANK YOU!  


